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Southlink
Upcoming Meetings
Extraordinary Council 
Long Term Plan Deliberations
Tuesday 4 June, 9am

Te Kāhui Matauraura 
Wednesday 5 June, 10am

Environment and Hearings Committee
Wednesday 5 June, 4pm

Policy and Strategy Committee
Monday 10 June, 1pm

Extraordinary Council 
To hear submissions on the Ōpunakē 
Greenspace Proposal
Wednesday 12 June, 3pm
Ōpunakē Town Hall

Unless specified, meetings are held in 
the Council Chambers, Administration 
Building, Albion Street, Hāwera.

Dog Registration dueDog Registration due
It’s time to register man’s best friend. 
Dog registration invoices will be sent to owners 
over the next couple of weeks to re-register your 
dog/s for the coming year. 
If we have your email address on file, please keep 
an eye out on your inbox as we will be emailing 
your invoice instead of posting it. 
Those without emails will get their invoices 
posted as usual.
All dogs three months and over are legally 
required to be microchipped and registered. If 
you need to register a new dog, please come 
in and see us at your local LibraryPlus or the 
Hāwera Administration Building and we can help 
you get this done. You can also register your dog 
and update information at www.southtaranaki.
com/animalsonline. 
If you have any questions, or haven’t received an 
expected dog registration invoice before 30 June 

2024, please do not hesitate to contact us tollfree 
on 0800 111 323.
Any outstanding fees after 31 July will have a 50% 
penalty applied on 1 August 2024.

Registration Fees for 2024/25*
Urban $201.00

Rural (first 2 dogs, per dog) $78.00

Rural (three or more, per dog) $66.00

Urban spayed/neutered $173.00

Selected Owner Policy - Entire $121.00

Selected Owner Policy - 
Spayed/Neutered

$92.00

Disability Assist Dog  
(per Dog Control Act, Schedule 5)

Free

Dangerous Dog Base fee plus 50%

*Fees to be adopted by Council on 4 June 2024. 

King’s Birthday Weekend
Kerbside collection will continue as normal over the public holidays, so please put your 

wheelie bins and glass crate out on your usual day. To see when Council facilities are 
open over this long weekend, visit www.southtaranaki.com/kingsbirthday

Hey Waverley, let's have a 
potluck and talk about our town
The Waverley community co-design group has been hard at work 
creating plans for Waverley's town revitalisation and they want to 
share them with you over dinner, a presentation and a workshop!
Bring your creativity and ideas so we can add them to the mix. 
Contributions to the potluck are welcome, but this is not a 
requirement for you to join us. 

Kids are welcome and activities will be provided.

Wednesday 5 June, 5.30pm - 7.30pm
Waverley Community Centre 
Please RSVP to cdunit@stdc.govt.nz so we have numbers prior 
to the event.

Three easy steps 
to keep up-to-date

        Follow our 
Facebook page. 
Simply search for 
'South Taranaki 
District Council'

         Get Southlink  
sent directly to your  
email inbox on a  
Wednesday.  
Sign up at  
southtaranaki.com/southlink or 
email southlink@stdc.govt.nz 

Report issues and 
get notifications 
sent to your 
cellphone. 
Download the 
Antenno App.
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www.southtaranaki.com/antenno

Taniwha   
Trading Cards 
coming soon...

Scan the QR code 
to find out more:

www.southtaranaki.com
Ph: (06) 278 0555 or 0800 111 323


